
From: Kyra Woods <Kyra.Woods@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 1:31 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Complimentary Luncheon Ticket 
 

Hi Steve, 
 
I did attend the luncheon this afternoon. The awardees included a few of Chicago's own!  
 
Thanks so much 
 

Kyra D. Woods, she/her | Climate and Energy Policy Advisor, Office of the Mayor | Desk: 
312.744.2486  

Explore the 2022 Climate Action Plan| Subscribe to our biweekly newsletter, Our 77| Follow 
Mayor Lightfoot on Twitter, Facebook & Instagram   
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